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TOWN BOARD MEETING FEBRUARY DATE MOVED 

The February meeting of the Town of Omro Board of Supervisors will not be on the usual third 

Monday of the month.  It is scheduled for the fourth Monday, February 27, 2023, with its usual 

6:00 P.M. starting time. 

 

PRIMARY ELECTIONS 
On Tuesday, February 21, 2023, there will be a primary election for a position on the State 

Supreme Court.  This is a non-partisan race and the field will be paired down to two candidates 

from this primary to run in the April 4, 2023, election. 

All wards in the Town of Omro will have the same ballot.  Voters can cast one vote from among 

the four candidates.  The choices are in this order:  Janet C. Protasiewics, Daniel Kelly, Everett 

Mitchell and Jenifer Dorow.  There is no announced write in candidate so no names written into 

the ballot will be counted. 

Readers can use this link to get voting information from the Town of Omro website: Election 
Information (townofomro.us). 
Readers may use this link to get information about absentee ballots and voting absentee: 
type_e_spring_primary_election_2023__1_.pdf (townofomro.us) 
Readers can use this link to reach the State web site that allows you to see what is on the ballot, to 
request absentee ballots and to track those ballots: Vote Absentee By Mail (wi.gov) 

Absentee ballots can be expected in the mail now if the request was made in a timely manner.  

Absentee ballots can still be requested until Friday, February 17. 

The following information on voting absentee ballots in person is copied from the Town of 

Omro website: 
VOTING AN ABSENTEE BALLOT IN PERSON 

You may also request and vote an absentee ballot in the clerk's office during the days and hours 
specified for casting an absentee ballot in person. 
 

The first day to vote an absentee ballot in the clerk’s office is Tuesday, February 7, 2023. 
 

The last day to vote an absentee ballot in the clerk's office is Friday, February 17, 2023. 
 

No in-person absentee voting may occur on the day before the election. 
 

In-person absentee voting may take place at the Clerk’s office on 
Mondays, Noon - 4 pm 

Wednesdays, 9 am – Noon 
Or by Special Appointment (must be scheduled 48 hours in advance) 

For questions, or to schedule a special appointment outside of posted hours, contact: 
Dana Woods 920-685-2111 ext. * 

clerk@townofomro.gov 
4205 Rivermoor Road 

Omro, WI 54963 

 

 

 

 

https://www.townofomro.us/election-information.html
https://www.townofomro.us/election-information.html
https://www.townofomro.us/uploads/1/3/4/2/13425404/type_e_spring_primary_election_2023__1_.pdf
https://myvote.wi.gov/en-us/Vote-Absentee-By-Mail
mailto:clerk@townofomro.gov


 

SUBMISSIONS FOR THE NEWSLETTER 
This is Issue 2A of Volume 4 of the free on-line newsletter devoted to things in the Town of 

Omro. It is a supplement to alert readers to the changed meeting date and the Primary Election 

procedures. 

Previous issues can be found on the Town of Omro website:  Town Newsletter 

(townofomro.gov)  

 If this editor does not know of an event it won’t be included in the enewsletter.  Please share 

your thoughts for additional articles or questions.  Reader contributions (ideas, not money) will 

be appreciated and can be sent to NewsLetter@townofomro.gov as can requests to be included in 

the mailing list. 

Please share this with friends and encourage them to add their e-mail address to the distribution 

list. 

 

The editor is Tom Tuschl. 

https://www.townofomro.us/town-newsletter.html
https://www.townofomro.us/town-newsletter.html

